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PCGNY Conducts Last Consular Outreach of the Year in Jersey City 

 
Members of Philippine-American Friendship Committee, Consul Khrystina Corpuz Popov, and officials of 
the Jersey City Health Department all report to work on a Saturday during a nor’easter storm to deliver 
consular services to Filipinos and Filipino-Americans in Jersey City. (PCGNY Photo) 
 
NEW YORK, 3 November 2018 – In spite of a nor’easter threat, dozens of Filipinos and 
Filipino-Americans came out to Jersey City Hall Annex last 27 October to avail of 
consular services during the last Consular Outreach Mission of the Philippine Consulate 
General New York. 
 
A total of 69 services were delivered on that Saturday –30 Passports; 16 
Notarization/Acknowledgment; 18 Retention/Reacquisition of Filipino Citizenship; and 5 
Civil Registry applications. A team from Social Security Services (SSS) was also on 
hand to give a briefing on their products and answer inquiries from the applicants. 
 
Philippine American Friendship Committee (PAFCOM), in cooperation with the local 
government of Jersey City co-hosted the mission in the new government building of 
Jersey City which houses the Health Department. END 
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Top: Senior citizens benefitted most from the outreach, as they cannot stand the long trip to Manhattan for 
their consular applications. Bottom: The new Jersey City Hall served as the consular office for the day 
during the outreach. (PCGNY Photos) 
 

 
SSS Director Ms Judy See gives applicants a briefing on the services of the Social Security Services 
office.(PCGNY Photo) 
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